UNIVERSITY OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA LOS ANGELES, 7 DEPARTMENT OF SPANISH, ITALIAN AND PORTUGUESE N.D.E.A. Summer Institute for Secondary School Teachers of Spanish

March 16, 1964

Dr. Manuel Rojas 1050 Ferry Street, apt. 403 Eugene. Oregon

Dear Dr. Rojas:

Thank you very much for your kind letter of March 10 offering to give a lecture to the University of Southern California. Unfortunately, the dean has no funds for any more lectures this semester.

It is a pity that you will not be here this summer when I could offer you \$100 for a lecture. The titles you suggest are most attractive and if by any chance you plan to be in Los Angeles in July, I would be very happy to invite you to give a lecture.

Yours very sincerely,

Everet W. Hesse Everett W. Hesse

Director

NDEA - Institute

EWH:la